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AMA CHARTER #895 

The October club meeting was held on October 2nd at the field. Meeting was opened at 7:00 
PM and adjourned at 7:20 PM. 
Welcome to new members Rod Riguez and Phil Renfro. This gives us 91 members. 
 
Be aware the 2019 dues have increased by $10. Renewal is now $60, new member first year is 
$70 and $45 after mid-year.  
 
We need more participation from club members in club events and operation it’s time to 
pitch in.  We have elections coming up with all committee positions and 3 board members 
coming open. Please think about helping out by nomination yourself for one of the positions. 
At the November meeting we have to have the final ballot done so it can be mailed and 
returned before the December meeting. Please contact any of the committee members or 
club officers if you have questions or wish to volunteer. Board members whose terms are 
ending are Bill Crawley, Mike Davis and Ray Glass and we thank them for their help. 
 
We need a volunteer to coordinate the Toys for Tots effort by the club this year. 
 
A motion was made by Tony Ayer that on the Fun Fly closest to Father’s Day that members 
bring items they no longer need to be auctioned off.  The money raised would first go the club 
and then the club would write a check to Corner of Hope.  This is a non-profit church 
organization that helps those who need rehab for drug and alcohol issues. The motion passed 
unanimously by those attending. 
 
Bill Crawley has window decals for sale.  You can send him a photo of any aircraft or car and it 
will be made into a decal.  They sell for $15. 
 
Reminder: AMA cards with the club sticker must be displayed on one’s person while flying at 
the field. There are card sleeves in the file cabinet in the club house, second drawer.  Thanks 
for your compliance.  Guests can fly three separate occasions before being required to join 
the club. 
 
Jerry has club merchandise for sale at every meeting.  If you have specific requests contact 
John Vetter.  Great prices, hats $12, shirts $12 to $16 depending on size.  Jerry has a new 
order of hats on the way and there are a few shirts left in stock.  If you size is not in stock let 
Jerry know so he can include it on next order. 
 
The car track is doing well.  If it’s too windy to fly you can run your RC car around the track. 
We how have most of the track outlined with plastic drain pipe and most of the grass has 
been worn off.  We have some ramps in the works to liven things up even more.  Great fun, 
come and bash with us. I mean race with us. 

http://www.lrccky.com/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Are you following us on Facebook?  If not look us up.  Here is a sample of the pictures from 2018.  See the rest on 
our Facebook page. 

 
 

 
 
Is this plane yours?  One found in the woods by Gary while looking for another plane, the small 3d plane I have 
no idea where it came from.  If one is, please claim it by November meeting after which we will go ahead and 
dispose of it.  

  
                                                                                  
 
 

Remember November 6 is Election Day, 
get out and vote.   
 Election information for Jefferson 
County is at: 
elections.jeffersoncountyclerk.org 
Election information for Bullitt County is 
at: 
bullittcountyclerk.com 
 

 
 


